
University Park CSC 

Date | time 3/3/2015 4:15 PM| Meeting called to order by Joy Murphy 

In Attendance 

Joy Murphy, Grant Varveris, Heather Wise, Ben Herman, Amy Homburger, Jen Frenkel, Elizabeth Reynolds, Cara 

Havenar, Omid Amini 

Joy - Miscellaneous 

 Parent Forum cancelled 2/26/15 due to snow. 

PTA Update – Jen Frenkel 

 Silent Auction is 3/5/15 

 Online Auction going well, total of 68 people bidding online so far, bidding to end 3/4/15. 

 PTA positions available for next year include co-chair for Silent Auction, Apple Chair, Home Tour Chair, 

VP, Treasurer, Secretary, and if possible, a Volunteer Chair. 

 Home Tour planning is going well. 

 PTA to vote on promethean boards for 1st & 2nd grades plus Ms. Wilson in 3rd grade (note: approved at PTA) 

Principal Update – Grant Varveris 

 Budget assistance for mild/mod para for the current position will be paid for by the district. 

 The social worker position will continue at 1.0 rather than the .8 that was previously considered. 

 1.5 mild/mod teachers will go to 2.0. 

 Kindergarten numbers look great, don’t know final numbers yet, but should know by next CSC. 

 Need to think about how to support new families, Kindergarten as well as other grade levels. 

 Watch D.O.G.S. met and will have projects starting April 4th at the school. If you are a handy parent and 

want to help out, please contact Grant. 

 Homeroom teachers will be expected to communicate (email) to families at least twice per month with 

updates. 

 A request form will be used for anyone needing financial assistance from PTA and should be submitted to 

Grant first. Grant will then present all requests for funds to the PTA for consideration. 

 Testing starts next week, 3/9/15 

 A form allowing parents to communicate their child’s learning style will go out the week before Spring 

Break. Parental input is one of many considerations in placing children in classes, but the main objective is 

to create balanced classrooms with children of all learning styles. Specific teacher requests are not given 

consideration. 

 Families will probably be notified via email in July which teacher their child will have next year. The 

notification will include a complete class list (pending approval) which will show student name and last 

initial. Letters in the mail from teachers will probably continue and will be mailed closer to the beginning of 

school in August. The details of this process are tentative and still being considered. 

 The Neighborhood Center is going strong, 22 class offering for the third trimester. 

 Facilities repairs continue. 
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Next Meeting 

 4/7/2015 4:15 PM in the school Library, Liz Reynolds will bring snacks. 

 There will be (2) Two-Year Parent positions available on CSC and (2) Two-Year Teacher positions available. 

The terms that are ending are for Joy Murphy, Stephen White, Elizabeth Reynolds and Ben Herman. 

 Need to organize volunteer opportunities by definition and commitment level. 

 The last meeting of the year will be held on Thursday May 7 at Joy Murphy’s house, time TBD. 

 Addendum to CSC Notes: The next CSC will be combined with PTA on 4/7/15 at 4:15 in the library. It was 

agreed at PTA on 3/3/15 that many of the topics covered in CSC repeat at PTA, so we will attempt a 

combined meeting. 
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